
 

714 S.W. Jackson St., Suite 300 
Topeka, KS 66603 
  

Phone: (785) 296-3317 
Fax: (785) 296-0014   

kdocpub@ks.gov 
www.doc.ks.gov 

    

Jeff Zmuda, Secretary  Laura Kelly, Governor 

   
 

February 8, 2022 
 
 
Miriam Vishniac 
123781-11674361@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Dear Miriam,  
 
I am writing in response to your Kansas Open Records Act (KORA) request to the Kansas Department 
of Corrections (KDOC) received on January 19, 2022for the following information: 
 

• Whichever of the following exists: a general inmate handbook for women incarcerated in the 
state or the inmate handbook for the women's prison facility (specifically the handbook for the 
Topeka Correctional Institution). I would like the most recent version. 
 
KDOC Response:  We have attached the documentation responsive to your request. 

 
 

With this response, we consider this request complete and closed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nancy Burghart, 
Public Service Administrator 
Kansas Department of Corrections 
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